ISTARA minutes of monthly meeting 24/6/25

Pauline opened meeting at 2:00 pm by welcoming everyone and requesting phones be silenced.
Diaries, books, puzzles, and raffle tickets are available.
The barge cruise on Friday has a pick up time of 8:30 at the shops.
We require more people to put their names down for the Elvis tribute trip to Westgate.
The Christmas meal at the Dog and Duck is almost fully booked.
Lyn asked if she should make enquiries about a trip to Thursford a show of hands indicated that she make enquiries.
Lunch club at Stone Lodge has had to be cancelled. Next month will be at Southfleet.
Pam then informed members that Telecare alarms were being changed to Digital, so anyone on this system needs to get in touch with their provider.
Roy is happy with the state of our finances at present.
We had 52 members present at today’s meeting.
Our speaker for this afternoon was an old friend Stuart Robinson who spoke about the Curiosities of the City of London.  We all learnt something.
Refreshments were served the raffle was drawn all helpers were thanked and the meeting closed at 3:30
[bookmark: _GoBack]DONM: 22/07/25







